Barcelona, the 2nd october 1968

Mrs, W,R, Hernderson,

‘lanager of KER, DOWNEY & SELBY SAFARIS, Ltd.
P.0O., Box, 1822,

Nairoecblid~ Kenya.

Dear Mrs, Henderson,

Since I received your letter of 13th july, I have been unable
to send you any kind cf answer, all ny friends being cruising
around.

Now I have unhappy news that none of them wante to go with
me to West Africa for the safari.

I am still interested in the rhinro and I should be very happy
to go to Nairobi and start a nice safari alene, if this is
convenient, possible and not toc expensive. My only possible
month is February.

Waiting for your kind reply, I remain, dear Mrs. Henderson,

Very sincerely vours,

P/S.~ PFor ad¥ any kind of animals, my safari would be photo-
graphic., I am only interested in shooting the rhino.
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